DEC 2019

Dear Brigadier General Christian Wortman,
On behalf of the men and women of the IDF Operations Directorate, 1 wish you, your service members and your loved ones- 2
Happy New Year! ; '
The past year has been challenging and exciting! 1 look forward to working with you and your staff, continuing in promoting peace
and stability in the region, and reaching new heights of cooperation.
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

N ' Sincerely,

BG Yaniv Asor
DJ3 OPS

Scanned with CamScanner



